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The Boeing Company 
P.O. Box 3707 
Seattle, WA  98124-2207 

July 7, 2023 
9T-IT-EC07-ASL-23-3000 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Pursuant to Section 5.77(a) of the Commission’s rules, this letter provides 
notification that The Boeing Company intends to operate the CTT-120 antenna 
system as part of the experimental authorization, call sign WE2XDV, and file 
number 0297-EX-CR-2023 
 
All terms and conditions of the license, as well as the stated program of 
experimentation will be adhered to, including the license power, in CFR 47, Part 
5.7(a). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Thorsheim 
Manager, US Spectrum Management 
Global Spectrum Management 
Seattle WA 98124-2207 
+1 (425) 234-4287 
 
 
 
 
 


	Joe Thorsheim

